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Wishing you every blessing in this Easter Season and 

the deep inner peace the Risen Lord brings into our 

lives. 

Royal Commission Hearings last week   I extend my very real thanks to so many of you who 

supported me and others in prayer last week during the Hearings at the Royal Commission into 

Abuse. I have received so many messages from people who prayed for me and others, the prayerful 

support and the care of so many people was tangible. It was a hard week, but I was privileged to 

offer an apology to Abuse victims and to assure them that we were listening and we will listen to 

them. Please accept my thanks for your prayerful support.   John 




